
TO:  Cannon Falls City Council  

FROM: Zach Logelin, License and Permit Technician 

SUBJECT:  Findings of Fact--Dollar General  

DATE: August 6th, 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

At the July 23rd meeting, City Council reconsidered the resolutions approving Dollar General.  

Before you tonight are the resolutions accompanied by the relevant findings of fact for the 

Conditional Use Permit and Variances. The five votes at the last meeting were not received to 

overturn the Mayor’s objection, so the resolutions were not approved. The findings of fact in 

front of you tonight highlight and explain the Council’s decision to deny the resolutions.  

The following are attached to further describe the proposal: 

1. Resolution denying Conditional Use Permit for Dollar General 

2. Resolution denying Variances for Dollar General 

3. Exhibit A, Legal Description 

4. Exhibit B, Plans 

 

REQUESTED ACTION 

Please consider and make a motion to approve Resolution 2775, denying the Conditional Use 

Permit for Dollar General, PID 52.480.0700.  Please make a motion to approve Resolution 2776, 

denying Variances for Dollar General.  

 

 

 

 


























